Tina Tscherry

ENGADINE  NSW
To:

The Secretary

Senate Legal and Constitutional References Committee

Parliament House

CANBERRA  ACT  2600

legcon.sen@aph.gov.au

Dear Sirs,

I would like you to formally record that, as a Christian, I object to change our existing Constitution. I believe, that our Queen is and should stay the Head of State.

The Founding Fathers created a brilliant set of balances checking each arm of Government. No former British Colony which retained Westminster but removed The Crown has been able to maintain the sort of democratic freedoms enjoyed by Austrlians under our Constitution.

In your Discussion Paper most questions inevitalby seem to lead to the conculsion that most Australians would prefer a Republic, BUT former polls revealed that more than 60% of Australians were opposed to Australia becoming a Republic!

Neither the Constitution nor the law of this country provide for plebicites and any Government  can purposely frame the question to facilitate obtaining the answer they desire.

Thank you for your consideration.

Kind regards

Tina Tscherry
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